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MoDOT Schedules Road Projects
A resurfacing project on southbound Interstate 29 continues this week in Holt and Andrew counties,
moving to the exit and entrance ramps, according to the Missouri Department of Transportation.

Saturday, November. 1, contractors will pave the southbound 1-29 ramps at U.S. Hwy 59 (Exit 65)
and Business 71 (Exit 53). These ramps will not be closed, as the contractors plan to pave one half of
the ramp at a time. Motorists may experience delays and should exercise caution through the work
zone.

On Monday, Nov. 3, the contractors plan to pave the southbound ramps at the 1-229 and 1-29
interchange on the north end of St. Joseph (Exit 56) and will also pave the acceleration and
deceleration lanes for all other interchanges. These ramps and lanes will also remain open with the
contractor paving half the ramp at a time to allow for traffic flow.

The work is weather dependent, especially in rainy or cold conditions, and could be rescheduled.
Motorists should be alert and follow all construction signs and message boards.
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